PEC

January 2021

Dear Parent

RE: PE Kit



I am writing to share with you the list of PE kit for your child starting with us in September. Within this kit your child's House colour will be incorporated into their PE kit to give them a greater sense of pride and belonging with their House. Academy ties are also purchased in House colours. Within your welcome pack your child would have been assigned a house group.

AKOA Trutex usually have pop up shops where children can try different sizes on due to the current COV-19 world pandemic these event will unfortunately not be running this year. In our experience the sizing is very standard to normal clothing for children so I would suggest to follow your normal instinct with sizing. All orders can be placed online using www.trutex.com. You will need to use the LEA code for Sarum to order your items. I have placed this below along with a link to our kit brochure, which has all the relevant information.

Sarum LEA code: 00950SC

https://edition.pagesuite-

professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=01a88011-3f18-4a44-aad6-d8e9607e411c

Kit List:

Sector Polo top (Navy/House Colour) – Compulsory item
Mid-Layer Top (Navy House Name) – Compulsory item
Navy Shorts – Compulsory item
Pro Track Pant (Navy/House Colour) – Compulsory item
Leggings (Navy) – Compulsory item
Pro Sock (Navy) – Compulsory (Can be purchased from other outlet)

Children must have a minimum of one item from the shorts, track pants and leggings but can buy all item items (we ask if leggings can be worn with shorts). They must have navy socks but these do not have to be purchased from AKOA.

Trutex warehouses are all open again but it will take time for your kit to arrive and some items maybe longer than others. I would recommend making sure you leave plenty time to purchase your order to avoid beginning the school year without kit. Going forward, if replacement items are needed the Academy will hold a very small amount of kit in the building but all other purchases can be completed either over the phone or through the AKOA website www.trutex.com.

In the meantime, if you have any questions please do feel free to contact me or Mrs Milford at the Academy.

Yours sincerely

Mr Pearce

Curriculum Team Leader of PE

Sarum Academy Westwood Road Salisbury Wiltshire SP2 9HS

Tel: 01722 323431 Email: enquiries@sarumacademy.org Website: www.sarumacademy.org